
HAUGHLEY PLAYING FIELD BOWLS CLUB 

Minutes of Committee meeting held on Wednesday 13th April 2016 

Present: T.Offord, R.Gill, B.Mayhew, T.Nicholas, J.Gill, L.White, D.Ribbans, J.Hawkins, 
R.Lillistone, I.Bonnett, R.Fosker 

Apologies:  P.Mead, P.Green, R.Blissitt, A.Manning, K.Rooney, J.Leith 

From the Minutes of last meeting 

NEWTON TROPHY.  T.Offord said there were now only to be two games this year being 
played at Haughley on Saturday’s 11th & 25th June. The other game on 2nd July has been 
transferred, due to British Legion Event and now will be played at Stowupland. 

NEW STRIMMER.   J.Gill was given permission to purchase a new strimmer and is now in 
our possession and can be used by the greens workers. 

CLUB SHIRTS.   New shirts had arrived and would be available to collect on Sunday 17th 
April onwards at a price of £15. All members are expected to wear the new shirt for ALL 
club league, county and cup matches. Please contact Ray Gill (01449 673487) if you have 
not already ordered and need one, there are a limited number of sizes available as extra 
stock. 

TEAM SELECTION.   Discussion took place about future team selection, any decision was 
differed to a later date for motion to be put forward at the AGM. 

GREEN MAINTENANCE.   Work was progressing on the green and surrounds, there was 
still a great deal to do before green opening day, some work such as painting fencing and 
benches will be done as time permits. Again we ask that if anyone has a spare couple of 
hours at any time please come along and help. We meet on a Thursday morning, but you 
can come along any time you might have spare. B.Mayhew said the new notice board will 
be in place by the 17th April. The ‘old’ boards will be re-positioned for competition and 
notices use. 

CLUB FLAG.   After some discussion it was agreed to purchase a Club flag 5’x3’ J.Gill will 
contact possible suppliers for prices. 

       ACTION  J.Gill 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 8.00pm 

NEXT PLANNED COMMITTEE MEETING PRE AGM   Wednesday 21st September at 
7.30pm  

OTHER MEETINGS MAY BE CALLED AS REQUIRED. 


